
Dear Parents & Carers,        1st November 2019 
 
     SIAMS INSPECTION 
     
Our school is expecting its SIAMS inspection (Statutory Inspection of Anglican & Methodist Schools). 
During this inspection we will be evaluated on the distinctiveness and effectiveness of the school as a 
church school, and the effect that the Christian ethos of the school has upon the children who attend 
and the people who work here. 
 
We would be very interested to hear your views on this aspect of your child’s school life, and would 
be most grateful if you would take the time to complete the questionnaire attached. Paper copies 
are also available from the dispenser outside the school office. Please return the completed 
questionnaires as soon as possible. 
 
Many thanks for your co-operation. 
 
Mrs F M Lee 
Deputy Head Teacher & RE subject Leader    
 


